

State of West Virginia Department of Administration Purchasing Division

NOTICE

Due to the size of this bid, it was impractical to scan every page for online viewing. We have made an attempt to scan and publish all pertinent bid information. However, it is important to note that some pages were necessarily omitted.

If you would like to review the bid in its entirety, please contact the buyer. Thank you.

CIVIL • ENVIRONMENTAL AND GEOTECHNICAL ENGINEERING

4980 Teays Valley Rd. Scott Depot, WV 25560 Phone 304.755.0721 Fax 304.755.1880



October 16, 2008

Department of Administration Purchasing Division 2019 Washington Street, East Post Office Box 50130 Charleston, West Virginia 25305-0130

RECEIVED

08 OCT 15 AM 10:48

Subject:

WVDEP EXPRESSION OF INTEREST-DEP14383

MULLENS PORTALS PROJECT

Professional Engineering Design Services

Wyoming County, West Virginia

PURCHASING DIMISION STATE OF WV

Dear Evaluation Committee:

The attached "AML Consultant Confidential Qualification Questionnaire" and the "AML and related Project Experience Matrix" are submitted in response to an Expression of Interest for professional design services at the abovementioned project located in Wyoming County, West Virginia. We understand "full-service" design and mapping services are to be performed and will include civil, environmental, geological and hydrological services. The services required will result in the development of engineering drawings, contract specifications and other contract documents required for the letting of construction.

We are extremely proud of our performance under past contracts, as well as other contracts we have held with the WVDEP. As of this date, over 400 WVDEP/AML projects have been undertaken by TRIAD. Preliminary design documents for our most recent WVDEP/AML project, Elk Creek Portals, have been submitted for review. We are awaiting AML personnel comments to accomplish final design.

TRIAD continues to maintain and invest in staff and equipment necessary to provide comprehensive services for the successful completion of this project. We firmly believe the inhouse resources available provide the State with the most favorable terms from a technical and cost standpoint.

We highly value our working relationship with AML personnel, and will continue to strive for excellence in all we do. We look forward to the next phase of the evaluation.

Sincerely,

TRIAD ENGINEERING, INC.

Mark H. Reger Vice President